
The Women Faculty Forum 

cordially invites you to the  

Annual Fall Networking Reception 

Wednesday, September 20, 2017 

4:30-6:30 pm 

Memorial Hermann Hospital | Hermann Conference Center Cullen Courtyard 

6411 Fannin Street | Houston, Texas 

UTHealth | Guest Speakers 

Theresa M. Koehler, Ph.D. 

Professor and Chair of Microbiology & Molecular Genetics 
 

Janice E. Whitty, M.D. 

Professor of Obstetrics, Gynecology & Reproductive Sciences 

Please RSVP by Thursday, September 14th  

Zoie.Castellanos@uth.tmc.edu | 713.500.5100 


